
Member Spotlights
Dorothy Stoflet

My love of gardening started when I was about 4 years old.  My mother took me to 
the garden and asked if I could tell the difference between several plants.  I could 
and was told to pull every  plant but one.  I was weeding!  My parents went to work 
in the fields and when they came back, I was still in the garden weeding. Happy 
but burnt.  They never expected me to stay there. Today, I have a vegetable garden 
and about 8 flower beds.  I feed my family, friends, neighbors, and the food pantry.

Another passion is traveling.  My husband Wayne and I have traveled internationally 
to 41 countries.  We enjoy seeing the culture of the countries and come back very 
happy to be living in the United States.  Our next trip is at the end of December 
2013 to the Antarctica.  We will then have traveled to all nine continents.  We have 
visited every state with our children Sherry, LuAnn, Jason, grandparents, grandchildren, nieces, nephews, 
etc.  Our love of traveling has transferred to the children!  But not all of them like to garden.

Since my husband Wayne is very involved in the game of soccer locally and in eastern Wisconsin, I too 
am involved.  For the last eleven years, we have run a week end soccer program for specially challenged 
children.  We do this during the school year and involve our local Key club members as buddies for the 
special needs children.  A very satisfying activity.

My last activity is my commitment to the Communication Committee and the challenge of learning 
the new website.  I update the lists and calendar plus proof the newsletter.  I am also one of four people 
sending out the membership mailings.   My background was working at AAL (now Thrivent) managing 
a computer based unit. One last tidbit about me is that I took a tailoring class years ago. So today, I will 
replace zippers, alter clothes, etc. for family and friends.  You might also see me volunteering at the 
Performing Arts Center in Appleton.

John Hengel

I worked in the paper industry approximately 40 years with the last 15 of those years 
in the environmental areas of the business. My wife Becky and I, both retired, try to 
take a major vacation every other year.  Our most recent trips have been to Alaska, 
Nova Scotia and soon to northern California.

My interests are many: vegetable and tree fruit gardening, woodland steward, wood 
turning and associated craft, hunting and fishing, teaching, and running the Town of 
Dale Farm and Craft Market every Friday, 3 to 6 pm, June thru October.  Soon, I hope 
to attend one of the county sponsored food preservation courses.

Currently in our organization, I serve on the Education Committee as well as teach one or more of the 
segments in our Level 1 Master Gardener's classes.  Other volunteer areas where I serve and enjoy is our 
annual Plant Sale and Garden Expectation events.  It is so much fun to meet new people and to be able to 
work with some of the best volunteers I have ever encountered.

See you at the OCMGA meetings and maybe at the Farm Market!
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